
SL:from a film lover to film industry 
 
  Dear NFI team 
 
Despite my love for the film industry, I stumbled upon your website and was amazed by the 
summer film camp that you provide. 
 
What struck me was the camp's ability to grant newcomers the chance to sink themselves in the 
film industry and to unleash their creativity. 
 
However, I noticed that the website’s design is not optimal, which could result in a lower number 
of subscribers. 
 
That is precisely why I am here, to design each section of the website, including the Apply, 
Request info, Blog, and more. 
 
By doing so, you’ll be able to keep up with other competitors such as the New York Film 
Academy. 
 
I've put together a special gift for you, a brand new design for the summer film camp. you can 
find it attached to this message. 
 
If you’re interested in working with me, we can schedule a zoom call to discuss other ideas I 
have for your academy, such as Opt-in pages. 
 
Regards, 
Osama 
 
 
 

Summer film camp 
 
https://favorite-increase-794638.framer.app/page-3 
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